
Rancho Pico’s 

7th Annual Silent Auction 

Tuesday, March 21st 

During Open House 4-8 p.m. 
PAC (Parent Advisory Council) is collecting items for the 
silent auction.  We need: 

Gift Certificates 
Sports Items 
Vacation Rentals 
Movie Memorabilia 
Cooking/Décor Items 

PAC will be putting together baskets or you can make up your 
own.  Please include the value of the items donated as this gets 
listed on the description.  The office will collect the items and 
forward them to PAC. 

Please contact PAC President, Christy Alben, at 
ranchopicojrhighpac@gmail.com or the Rancho Pico 
Office Manager, Stephanie Migdol, at ext. 1102 if you 
have any questions.   

 

***Donations requested not later than March 13th wherever 
possible.  Items should be brand new with the exception of items 
such as vacation rentals or one year a used Vespa in excellent 
condition was donated and auctioned as such for buyers to see 
before bidding.   


